

CITY OF GEARHART

698 PACIFIC WAY • P.O. BOX 2510 • GEARHART, OREGON 97138 (503) 738-5501 • (503) FAX 738-9385

Mayor Matt Brown and Councilors P O Box 2510 Gearhart, Oregon 97138

RE:

Planning Commission, June 2018

The Gearhart Planning Commission met on June 14, 2018. All commissioners except Terry Graff were present. Terry was excused. Staff members present were Chad Sweet and Carole Connell.

Chad updated the commission on recent actions by the Gearhart City Council. Mayor Brown has made the relocation of the fire station the next focus.

The goals list was updated to reflect recent completion of two action items.

Meg Reed, Department of Land Conservation and Development, presented information on the Tsunami Resilience Land Use Planning Grant. Adam Dailey, an engineer, was also in attendance. Tom Horning and Adam will help with development of the plan. By consensus, the Planning Commission agreed to serve as part of the committee to develop the plan.

Sincerely,

Virginia A. Dideum

President, Gearhart Planning Commission